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BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB est. 1932 - Celebrating 80 years in 2012!

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 19, Saturday, Club 5km Handicap, Gardiners Creek Reserve
May 25, Friday, Presentation night

May 26, Saturday, XCR'12, Round 3, Road Race, Flemington
May 27, Sunday, Movie Night!

PRESENTATION NIGHT, FRIDAY 25TH MAY - DON'T MISS IT!

The 2011/12 Box Hill Athletic Club Presentation Night will be held at the Club Rooms on Friday, May
25.

Be there to celebrate another successful year for the club.

The club's annual general meeting will run from 7:30 to 8:00pm and then the presentation night will
commence at 8:00pm.

Guest speaker, photo presentation and a great night assured. Includes hot finger food, supper, soft
drinks, and tea/coffee. BYO alcoholic drinks.

Cost: $10.00 per head. Pay on the night.

MOVIE NIGHT

To raise money to help send our champion junior pole vaulters, Paris McCathrion and Brodie Cross to
the world junior championships in Barcelona in July, there will be a movie night at the Balwyn Cinema
on Sunday, May 27. The movie will be Men In Black 3 and the cost is $20. Tickets are available from
any of the Box Hill pole vaulters! Don't miss out!

ANNUAL BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB 5K HANDICAP - ENTER NOW!

The traditional club 5km handicap race will be held on the usual course at Gardiners Creek (starting at
the Station St. car park) on Saturday morning, May 19, at 10:00am, to be followed by brunch. Please
let us know if you intend to race, run or jog (or be a spectator) in this annual event, and send us your
best recent time for 5000m (if you have one) so that handicaps can be allocated.

A RESULT WE MISSED

Although this result was sent through to us we some how missed reporting it! Congratulations to
Nana-Adoma Owusu-Afriye who last month won 2 gold medals and one silver medal at the national
Little Athletics Championships. She won gold in the 200m with an outstanding time of 25.88 and gold
in the relay and a silver medal in the 100m in a time of 12.79.

BIGV 10

The next event of the XCR'12 season will be the 10km road race (3km for junior girls and U16 boys) at
Flemington race course on May 26. If you have not purchased a season's ticket, get your entry in
online now!

BOX HILL WIN AGAIN!

A great team effort saw Box Hill win the men's Division 1 team competition at Round 2 of the XCR'12
season. With wins in the first 2 rounds Box Hill is set up for a great winter season. Congratulations to
Steve Dinneen, Kyle Martin-Alcaide, Barry Lynch, Daniel Balassone, John Meagher and Will Potter,
who all finished in the top 35 to take the points on a muddy course at Balnarring.

Although numbers were down on the great showing we had a Jells Park, there were still some other
great performances, besides our men's open team.

Grace Brown ran 12th in a strong women's field, Peter Green just missed the medals with 4th place in
the men's under 20 race and Matt O'Donnell finished 6th in the men's under 16 event. There were
also some great results in the overage divisions.

A big thank you to Laura Parlevliet, and to Gary and Jackie O'Donnell who acted as officials on the day.
Results:




Men Open

6. Steve Dinneen

10. Kyle Martin-Alcaide

25. Barry Lynch

27. Daniel Balassone

29. John Meagher (1st men 45-49)
35. Will Potter

70. Charlie Blanch

106. Steve Griffin

108. Bert Pelgrim (1st men 55-59)
190. Trent Collins

223. Chris O'Connor

232. Graeme Olden

244. Jack Hill

286. James Tennant

320. Andrew Tunne

Men Under 20

4. Peter Green

Men Under 18

16. Laughlin Norney

22. Zac Hunter

34. Jacob Parlevliet

Men Under 16

6. Matt O'Donnell

Women Open

12. Grace Brown

47. Hannah Deal

79. June Petrie (3rd women 45-49)
98. Talitha Crawford

100. Megan Sloane (1st women 55+)
106. Pia Hunter (6th women 45-49)
116. Harriet Hodgkinson

Women Under 20

7. Katherine Foley

Women Under 18

14. Amelia Savige

Women Under 16

16. Zoe Schwerkolt



